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You might be eligible for Free School Meals   

Apply Here  and receive an immediate answer.                  

Please click here to view term dates for the school year. 

 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Firstly, thank you to all of the parents/carers who attended our forum meeting 
on Monday.  We have a core group of parents/carers who attend regularly and 
these discussions are brilliant for identifying issues quickly and finding solutions 
together.  Please look out for details of our October 2025 meeting and come 
along.  Refreshments are provided at all meetings.   
A big thank you also if you were able to attend the after school 'meet the  
teacher' sessions.  
The children have settled well into the new academic year.  When I visited all of 
the children in their new classes, they were calm and eager to learn!   
Y3 and Y4 are pleased with their new lockers which were installed over the  
holidays and their larger pod areas outside their classrooms.   
Stage two of our heating system installation also happened in the school holidays 
and now KS2 has a more modern and reliable source of heat.  
It has been wonderful to welcome the new Nursery and Reception children to 
Gwladys Street.  Our EYFS pupils have behaved brilliantly and are a credit to you 
all.  They have also been brave trying lots of different foods at lunchtimes.   
We have lots to look forward to next week so please ensure your child is in school 
and on time everyday. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend.   
Ms Booth and Team 

https://gwladysstreet.org/
mailto:admin.office@gwladysstreet.com
mailto:admin.office@gwladysstreet.com
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Ofsted-Report-2023.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/lunchtime/
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Term-Dates-2024-25.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Term-Dates-2024-25-1.pdf


 

 

 Attendance Matters 
Whole School Target: 97%  

This week’s Whole school attendance: 93.67% 
 

 

 
 

Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 9:00am 
each day of your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the school will result in a 

home visit from staff and Head teacher.  
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not possible, 

medical evidence should be provided.  

Class      Attendance %     Position 

Ladybirds               100%                 1st  

Butterflies            98.36%          2nd        

Japan                     97.10%                 3rd 

Chile                      97.00%                 4th 

Australia  96.60%                  5th 

Costa Rica             95.83%                 6th  

Russia                    95.29%                  7th 

Kenya                     94.55%                  8th 

Germany               94.47%                  9th 

India                       94.27%                  10th 

China                  92.14%                 11th 

France                    90.24%                 12th   

Caterpillers          89.39%                  13th    

New Zealand        87.80%          14th 

Morocco                86.84%                 15th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

the 353 children who 

had 100% attendance 

this week. 

 

 

 

Class 

Caterpillars   -                 

Butterflies -           

Ladybirds  - 

France  -            

Germany  - 

Australia  - 

New Zealand  -     

Kenya   -       

Morocco  -          

Chile  -  

Costa Rica  - 

India -  

Russia  -   

China -  

Japan  - 

 

Name 

Autumn M  

Hajarah  

Imogene   

Carson  

Ivana  

 

Alfie L 

Ivy Rose 

Josh C 

Emelia M 

 Harley  

Logan B 

Daisy R 

Tommy 

Dexter 

T E A M 

EYFS/ KS1 - Ladybirds KS2 -  Japan 

Classes  

Ladybirds 

and  

Japan 

who are this weeks 

Attendance winners. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Please take note of our school uniform expectations. When 
buying new uniform please ensure you are buying the correct 

items.  
Incorrect uniform items will not be permitted and you will be 

asked to provide the correct uniform. 



 
 
 

This Weeks Wonderful 
Work 

 

NURSERY 

 

YEAR 1 

 

RECEPTION 

 

YEAR 4 

 

YEAR 3 

 

YEAR 2 

 

YEAR 5 

 

YEAR 6 

Class Germany have been reading the 
start of our new book; Old Bear. This 
week we have been creating scenes 

from our book through role play.   

Year three have enjoyed their Art this 
week, working on their drawing skills and 

looking at the work of Van Gogh. We 
looked at shading using darker and lighter 
tones. We also tried different mark mak-

ing skills, like cross hatching.  

This week in Year 4 we started our 
new unit in PE where we are focus-

sing on our balance. The children en-
joyed lots of different games using 

our balance.  

Reception has settled brilliantly into 
their surroundings this week. The 

children have loved getting to know 
each other and exploring all areas of 

the provision.   

The children in nursery have settled back into nurse-
ry life and routines really well. We have been busy 
welcoming our new friends and building on these 
relationships. The children have enjoyed working 
together as a team to use the tools to fix differ-
ent objects in the nursery. They have used their 

communication skills really well and are working on 
taking turns together.  

 
 
 

 In Year 2 this week we have been exploring 
mark making. We have used descriptive lan-
guage such as bumpy, wavey, prickly to re-
spond and make our own marks. We have 
then used and developed our skills when 

creating a sketches of objects.  

 
Class Russia had a wonderful time 

taking part in their active science trip 
to Everton in the community. 

 
 

This week, in art, we have been 
developing our drawing skills by 

completing portraits.  



 

 

PE TIMETABLE 
Monday:  

 
 

 
 
 
 

Year 3 
Year 6 swimming  

 

 
 

 

 

Tuesday:   
 
 

 

 
 

 

 Year 5 
 

Wednesday:  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Year 2  
Year 4 

 
 Thursday:                   

 

                               Year 1 
                                        Year 6 

 
All children must wear their PE kit to school on 

their PE day. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

TO 

Africa E 

Skyla H 

Miranda U 

Charlie B 

Daisy-Dion M 

James G 

Friday 29th September  
Children can come to school wearing  

colours of the Spanish flag. 

They will be  taking part in a Spanish fies-

ta of dancing and food. 

Spanish  Culture Day 



Find out more HERE 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are lucky enough to have the ASD Team from Alder Hey in school on Monday 22nd September. 
This will be a drop-
in session starting at 1:30 until 3:15 where you can ask any questions or speak about you concerns r
egarding your child. Your child does not need to have a diagnosis or be on the pathway for you to att
end this. 
When we have run this previously, parents have found it very useful with helpful tips to support your 
child at home, discuss the pathway assessment process and talk about worries or concerns you may 
have. 
I will also be available for any questions throughout the afternoon. 

https://fisd.liverpool.gov.uk/kb5/liverpool/fsd/localoffer.page?localofferchannel=16&amp;sortorder=1&amp;sortfield=relevance
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/liverpool/autumn2025/


 

 
Click HERE to find out more. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/


If your child is a past pupil of the school and you are happy to share 
good news about their achievements and what they are now doing, 
please email the school office, who will pass your information to  

Ms Booth.  

I am thrilled to share that one of our past pupils Jakob, achieved 
fantastic G.C.S.E  
results. 
Jacob achieving the following results: 

A big congratulations and well done to Jakob whose learning journey  

continues at the Liverpool University of Maths School.  




